News from the Nest
This week we have been
busy in our outdoor area.

The children have enjoyed
the start of their new history
topic and the Year One
children have been working
on algorithms as part of our
computing unit.

Don't forget
PE kits are needed on a

Tuesday and Friday.
Warm coats as the weather
changes.
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